This is a Decision Paper

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston,  Superintendent

DATE:

November 2,, 2007

SUBJECT:
Supplemental Educational Services Vendor Contracts

Request:

This is a request to allow the school district to enter into contract with vendors who will provide supplemental educational tutorial services to students in our Tier I High School, Tier II and Tier III schools (students from Central Hardin HS, John Hardin HS, North Hardin HS, James T. Alton MS, Radcliff MS and Parkway Elementary).

Discussion:

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2002 requires that schools that are in Tier II and Tier III consequences provide the opportunity for low income students to receive supplemental educational tutorial services from providers approved by the Kentucky Department of Education.  The law also allows schools that are in Tier I but are unable to offer school choice to offer supplemental education services as an alternative intervention for at-risk students.  Eligible parents have been informed of eligible supplemental education service providers and chose the provider that best meets the needs of their child.  Four supplemental educational service providers were chosen by the parents – Club Z! Tutoring, Kentucky Virtual Campus, Porter Education Services and the Radcliff Reading Clinic.  Regulations require that contracts must be written and signed by the school district and each provider.  The purpose of this paper is to grant that permission.

Recommendation:

I recommend that contracts be signed granting permission for the approved supplemental education service providers to provide tutorial services for the eligible schools in our district.

Recommended Motion:

I move that contracts be signed granting permission for the approved supplemental education service providers to provide tutorial services for the eligible schools in our district.

